APWU Local-7140 Retiree’s News

April- July, 2020

Attention Retiree’s Chapter Member:

Due To The COVID-19 Pandemic, National APWU Retiree’s Director Nancy
Olumekor, Has Advised All Local Retiree's Chapter’s To Cancel All Local Chapter
“In Person” Membership Meetings, Until Further Notice. Therefore, Considering
The Safety And Health Of All Our Dues Paying Members, Our Local-7140 Illinois
Retiree’s Chapter Will Not Have Any Retiree’s “In Person” Membership
Meetings The Remainder Of 2020. Our Local Retiree’s Executive Board Will Be
working From Home, And Will Continue To Provide The Retiree’s Membership
With Local And National Retiree’s Information.

For Updated APWU Information, You Can Visit Our National Website:
APWU.ORG, Go To Members Only, Then The Retiree's Department To Sign In.
Your Membership Card ID Number is Your Screen Name, Then Your Last Name,
And The Last 4 Of Your S5 Number Is Your Password.

Finally, We Are Under Attack. The State Of Our Union Is Threatened By A
Serious Systematic Effort To Privatize The Postal Service, Veterans Healthcare,
The Office Of Personnel Management, And Other Federal Government Agencies.
If Successful, Our Retirement, Healthcare, Social Security, And Medicare
Benefits, will be reduced dramatically. The Only Solution, Is To Vote The Current
Political Leaders Responsible, Out Of Office. Our Retiree’s Chapter Suggests,
That Our Retiree’s Member’s Spread The Word, To Vote Early By Mail, Or In
Person.
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